Sales of CuteBackup have been discontinued

THE INFORMATION IN THIS ARTICLE APPLIES TO:

o CuteBackup, all versions

DISCUSSION

After careful consideration, we have discontinued CuteBackup. We will continue support for
existing CuteBackup customers through the remainder of your support agreement. No new
versions or updates will be released.

Globalscape wants to continue its relationship with you into the future and we regret any
inconvenience this may cause. For all questions concerning this End-of-Life notice, please
contact Globalscape Customer Support at (210) 366-3993.
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